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Date: November 22, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Week after week, we are excited to witness our students’ making strides in their attributes. Their 
progress extends beyond the confines of the classroom, encompassing all aspects of their 
learning journey. As the weather has been delightful, our younger students have taken advantage 
of outdoor lessons, showcasing their natural curiosity and inquisitiveness. It is nice to see how 
these experiences connect with real-life applications. 
 
As we are in the winter assessment period, we want to express our gratitude for your commitment 
to our students’ education. Together, we are cultivating a home-school environment that 
reinforces their learning from Term 1. Your partnership in this journey is appreciated. 
 
We thank you for your participation in last week’s in-house events and subject options day. It has 
been a genuine pleasure to witness the parents as cheerleaders, particularly during our weekly 
FS assemblies; your involvement enriches our community. 
 
Our Sixth Form students visited Curtin University and Jameel Arts Centre this week. We also 
celebrated our outstanding students who brought glory to our school by participating in the Lumos 
Program (a Gifted and Talented competition) organized by Bridge the Gap Education Consultancy 
and Training Services on 16th November 2024.  Their remarkable giftedness and talents truly 
shone, and we could not be prouder of their accomplishment! We thank our Inclusion team for 
their commitment to recognising and supporting all our students with unique talents, giftedness 
and special abilities, consistently going the extra mile to ensure their needs are met. 
 
We extend our thanks to all our stakeholders, especially the PE department, for successfully 
concluding the DFC events. These events have promoted the significance of holistic well-being 
within our school community and beyond. 
 
The week consolidated our students' learning through engaging events designed this Friday to 
showcase their skills and perspectives. 
 

• At “Technova”, our primary students expressed their ideas on innovation that fosters 
kindness, highlighting their understanding of how technology can be a vehicle for positive 
change. 

 

• “Math Bee Competition” provided a platform for our Primary students where they illustrated 
how innovative approaches to Mathematical concepts can be applied to everyday contexts 
enhancing their critical thinking and problem-solving skills. 

 

• The “Show and Tell” session showcased the talents of our FS students to explore their 
imagination and creativity while developing their confidence in communication. 
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As we approach the end of the term, we kindly remind all parents to ensure that your child/ren 
maintains regular attendance and is punctual. This is vital for their smooth transition into the next term 
without gaps in learning, as well as to meet the requirements of regulatory authorities. 
 
We would like to inform you that the school has arranged an interactive online session on Positive 
Parenting, scheduled for Friday, November 29th, from 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM. The session will be 
led by our Governor of Inclusion, Safeguarding, and Wellbeing, Ms. Amna Al Mutawa. To register for 
this event, please visit: Webinar Registration Form 
 
Activities Next Week 

 

 
 

With the pleasant weather we are having now, we encourage you to take some time to enjoy strolls 
with your children. Cherish these moments together and make the most of your weekend. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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